
 U.S. DEPARTMENT OF 

HOMELAND SECURITY

U.S. COAST GUARD

National Recreational Boating Survey

OMB No. 1625-0089

Exp: 06/30/2013

Who must comply? There is no requirement to comply with this information collection 
request.  Participation in the National Recreational Boating Survey is 
voluntary.

What is this collection 
about?

The National Recreational Boating Survey will produce a measure of 
boating exposure that is reliable at both national and state levels, and 
will measure incidence of participation, incidence of boat ownership, 
boating safety awareness and behavior, economic impact of 
recreational boating, incidence of negative events and risk, as well as 
general boating statistics.

Where do I find the 
requirements for this 
information?

A National RBS program requirement as set forth in Title 46, United 
States Code, § 13101, is to “encourage greater State participation and 
uniformity in boating safety efforts, and particularly to permit the States
to assume the greater share of boating safety education, assistance, 
and enforcement activities.” As coordinator of the National 
Recreational Boating Safety program, the Coast Guard provides 
support for safety initiatives in every jurisdiction (States and Territories)
by making available timely, relevant information on boating activities 
that occur in each respective jurisdiction.

When must information be
submitted to the Coast 
Guard?

This survey is conducted every 2 years. The gathering of boating data 
pertaining to the 2014 boating season for example should begin in the 
third quarter of the year 2013. 

How is the information 
submitted?

The information will be submitted using 3 modes, which are the mail, 
the telephone, and the Internet.  While the mail and telephone 
interviews will be necessary to reach small and specific segments of 
the recreational boating population, about 50% will conveniently be 
collected via the Internet.   

What happens when 
complete information is 
received?

The CG will review, and clean the information.  Then the data will be 
analyzed, and summary boating statistics will be published at the 
National as well as at the state level.

For additional information,
contact--

Philippe.Gwet@uscg.mil

An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it
displays a valid OMB control number.
The Coast Guard estimates that the average burden for this report is about 36 minutes.  You may submit any comments 
concerning the accuracy of this burden estimate or any suggestions for reducing the burden to: Commandant (CG-CVC), 
U.S. Coast Guard, 2100 2nd Street SW Stop 7581, Washington, DC 20593-7581 or Office of Management and Budget, 
Paperwork Reduction Project (1625-0065), Washington, DC 20503.


